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SNAC Parent to Parent Evening - The Art and Science of the IEP 
Process….Promoting Parental Engagement in our children’s education: 
A wonderful thank you to all those parents who came out to take part in our event.  We had over 
60 parents in attendance from several elementary and high schools within our school board. 
We covered topics such as - What is an IEP, Adaptations and Modifications, Supports Available, 
The Role of the Integration Aide, Dealing with Concerns and finally Engagement with 
Acceptance.  The slides from the presentation for the evening are up on our website.  The 
subcommittee is currently working on answering your 50 questions!  We will be emailing them 
out and posting them on our website once they are complete.  We are aiming for mid-May. 
 
SNAC AGA in September 2018  
SNAC has voted to hold their ​Annual General Assembly and Selection of New Members on 
Wednesday September 26th at 7pm in the main boardroom of the school board​.  There 
will be several parent positions available so please share the information with your schools. 
Any parent of a child on and IEP within LBPSB is able to be selected to our committee.  SNAC 
voted on creating posters advertising our AGA.  They will be sent to the schools to be posted. 
 
IEP Rep on Governing Board Subcommittee Update 
SNAC is currently redefining this role. 
 
New SNAC Parent Handbook Subcommittee Update 
SNAC members are continuing to work on this project. We hope to have it ready in time for the 
AGA next fall. 

 
Parent to Parent Fall Event 
Feedback from our Parent to Parent event in March revealed that parents would really 
appreciate having an event in the fall as well as the spring.  SNAC members have begun 
researching speakers for next year. 
 
SNAC Website: 
Since our March meeting there were 412 hits to the main page and 54 webcast hits  
We also received thank you messages from our parent to parent information evening. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer DiMarco 
SNAC Chair 2017-2018        snacchair@lbpearson.ca 
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